
 

 
 
 
 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

September 29, 2016 
 
John P. Ary 
Fremont Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 
839 MacKenzie Avenue 
P.O. Box 841 
Cañon City, CO 81212 
 
RE: Extension Request Approved; 112c Construction Materials Reclamation Permit Application; 
 Pueblo County Aggregate Project; DRMS File No. M-2016-009 
  
Dear Mr. Ary, 
 
As requested on September 28, 2016, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) 
approves your request to extend the review period of your 112c Construction Materials Permit 
Application for the Pueblo County Aggregate Project. The Division has re-set the recommendation date 
to October 21, 2016 and rescheduled the Board Hearing to November 16-17, 2016. Once rescheduled, 
you will be formally noticed of the new Pre-hearing Conference date.  
 
In order to allow the Division adequate time to review your responses to the August 26, 2016 Adequacy 
Review #2 letter, please submit your adequacy responses to the Division no later than October 14, 2016. 
 
If you are unable to provide satisfactory responses to any inadequacies prior to the new recommendation 
date, it will be your responsibility to request an extension of time to allow for continued review of 
this application. If there are still unresolved issues when the recommendation date arrives and no 
extension has been requested, the Division will issue a recommendation to deny the permit.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
EC: Wally Erickson; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
 
CC: Angela M. Bellantoni; Environmental Alternatives Inc.,1107 Main Street, Cañon City, CO 81212 
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